
 
 

Fostering End of Life Conversations, Care and 

Community among LGBT Older Adults 

 

Program for Town Hall Meeting 
 

Wednesday, January 28, 2015 

Room 7000, Simon Fraser University Vancouver campus,  

515 W. Hastings St. 
 

7:00 pm Welcome and introduction: Gloria Gutman (Chair) 

7:05 pm The value of end-of-life conversations – Brian de Vries 

7:15 pm Snapshot of LGBT later life and need for end-of-life conversations -

 what the focus groups told us: Brian de Vries and Patrick Aubert  

7:35pm Comments by focus group participants 

 Lesbian Group 

 Gay Male Group 

 Transgender Group 




